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I strongly support Delegate Debra Davis’ House Bill 139 to establish a statewide use of force 
policy for police officers. Without this, officers can continue to use lethal force without any 

repercussions. This bill, along with the other 4 recommendations from the ACLU, must pass this 
year. 

 
 
 

 


